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                         Sunday School 
                             Preschool to SK downstairs (during the service) 

        *Registration opens at 10:00 

                      Gr. 1 to Gr. 5 upstairs (9:30-:10:15) 

                *Registration opens at 9:15 
 
 

   *Classrooms are located across the bridge in the CE Building* 

 
CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE: The Nursery, for infants up to 2 yrs, is located on the 
second floor of the CE Building. The first door on your right after crossing the 

bridge. An usher would be happy to assist you with directions. 

 

 

 
 

A warm welcome to those visiting with us today. 

If we can assist you in any way, please speak to one of the ushers. 

 

 

 

Service Leader Jordan Mayzik 

Welcome & Announcements 

Sermon The Hand of the LORD 
 

Scripture 1 Samuel 5:1-12 

  



Memory Verse: 2 Corinthians 7:10 
 

Godly sorrow brings repentance that leads to salvation and leaves no regret, but 

worldly sorrow brings death. 

 

Messages 
 

Collection for the Homeless – Do you have gently used blankets, winter hats, 

gloves and men’s jackets?  A collection of these items will take place on 

Sunday, October 30th after the service in the church gymnasium. These items 

will be donated to the homeles in our community. Please gather any of the 

items you might have and bring them to church Sunday, October 30th. If you 

have any questions, reach out to Lisa Sawatzky. 
 

Operation Christmas Child – Boxes are available at the front 

entrance or at the front of the Sanctuary.  Deadline is Nov. 6th 

You can also pack an online box on their website at 

www.packabox.ca 
 

Coming Events 
 

Prayer Meeting ~ Last Sunday of the month at 3:30 pm in the Boardoom.  
 

Ladies, let’s do lunch! We will be meeting at Kingsville Golf & Country Club on 

Friday, Nov. 4th  at 12pm. If interested in joining us, please call Ora Puyda for 

reservations at 519-326-3127 by Tues. Nov 1st.  
 

Annual Budget and Nominating Meeting – Nov. 27th following the morning 

service. More information to follow. Please save the date! 
 

Regular Events 
 

Women’s Bible Study ~ Tuesdays at 7 pm. God of Deliverance: A Study of 

Exodus 1-18   
 

Coffee Break ~ Coffee, fellowship & shuffleboard or other board games 

followed by a time of Bible Q&A with the Pastor. Wednesday mornings at 9am.  
 

Men’s Bible Study ~  Wednesdays at 7pm in the Bible Study Room. We are 

studying the book of Romans. All men are welcome! Bring your bibles. 
 



 

Youth Bible Study ~ Meeting every Wednesday at 7-8:30 pm in the lower 

auditorium, study groups for both Jr and Sr Youth (Gr 6-12). 
 

Adult Sunday School – Sundays at 9:30 am in the lower auditorium for Adults 

and youth older than grade 5. 
 

Church Membership Classes – Sundays at 9:30 am in the Bible study room 

located in the CE Building. For all who are interested in the what and how of 

our church and membership, for more information, contact Dan Quick. 
 

For Your Information 
  

Tithing Options -  

1. There are 2 offering boxes located on the main floor of the Sanctuary at 

the front and the back. 

2. You can use e-Transfer to fbcdonations@cogeco.net 

3. Mail or drop off your donation to the church office. 

If you are new to the church please provide your contact information to the 

church office. firstbap@cogeco.net or 519.326.5491 
 

Community Events 
 

It’s that time of year again!  The Salvation Army Kettle Drive Starts on November 

18th.  We need Kettle Volunteers more than ever.  Over the past 2 years, the 

need for our food bank and other services has increased exponentially. All 

funds raised with our local kettles stay right in our community.  It’s easy and 

fun to be a kettle volunteer. You can wish people and friends a merry Christmas 

as you stand by the kettle. We are looking for people to give two hours of their 

time once a week for six weeks. If you can’t commit to once a week, we will be 

happy to have you do whatever you can.  The start date is November 18th until 

Dec 24th at 12 PM.  The kettles will be placed in 3 stores in Kingsville and 6 

stores in Leamington.  For more information or to volunteer, contact Joyce 

Walker at 519-999-2108 or Joyce.walker@salvationarmy.ca 
 

Financials 

 

 

 

 
 

Year to Date – Sep. 30, 2022 

Revenue 248,102.01 

Expenses 237,286.68 

Surplus/Deficit    10,815.33 

mailto:firstbap@cogeco.net


3 Fox St. Leamington, ON N8H 4W9 Office: 519.326.5491 9 am-1pm Email: firstbap@cogeco.net  
Pastor Mike 519.816.5491  Pastor Jason 226.345.9722  Joanne 519.324.6828 

Sermon Notes 
 

#1 – It is impossible to subdue the LORD. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#2 – Living in opposition to God always brings trouble. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

#3 – The hand of the LORD is inescapable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


